TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, Texas 78701

August 6, 2014

Via e-mail and regular U.S. mail

Dr. Timothy Sliter

Southwestern Institute of Forensic Science

2355 North Stemmons Freeway

Dallas, Texas 75207

RE: FSC Disclosure #14-15 SWIFS (Controlled Substance)

Dear Dr. Sliter:

At its August 1, 2014 meeting, the Commission reviewed the disclosure referenced
above and determined the following:

Based on the information provided, including the stakeholder disclosures and
reinforcement of examiner training provided by the laboratory in response to the
marijuana theft allegation, no further action by the laboratory is necessary at this
time.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided at the
meeting regarding this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.

If you have any questions for us, please feel free to contact the Commission office.
Best regards.

Sincerel

Leigh M. Heidenreich

Cc: Dr. Elizabeth Todd



